
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Kershaw 

Hi Year 5! 

I’m Miss Kershaw and I will be your teacher when 

you hopefully return to school in September in Year 

5. Mrs Moore will also be working in our class and 

hopefully we will all meet in September. I am really 

looking forward to getting to know you all and having 

lots of fun in Year 5! We will learn lots of new things 

and we have some really exciting topics lined up for 

the year! 

I will hopefully see you in September, 

Miss Kershaw and Mrs Moore 

 


